
 

 

Tuesday 20 May 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Please find below instructions on how to access My Child at School (MCAS), which 
is a platform that you will become familiar with throughout your child's time at The 
Angmering School. MCAS gives you access to your child's attendance, behaviour, 
homework and reports. 
  
In this first instance, we are asking you to log and amend where appropriate the 
information that has been provided to us via your previous school. You will also need 
to give consent to a few different permissions, such as biometrics (to enable 
students to use our canteen easily using their fingerprint), image consents, 
paracetamol (to enable students to be given medication).  Please note, students will 
not be able to pay using their fingerprint in the canteen in September should the 
consent have not been given, increasing queuing time. We highly recommend using 
biometrics to enable quick queueing for everyone. 
  
Accounts have been created for the parent / guardian completing the admission form 
and other parents will get access the second week of the new term start. Please do 
not contact the school asking for a second account before 10/09/2025. 
  
If you have another child already attending our school then you can login as you 
usually would. Just be sure to select your younger child when completing the 
admission form. 
  
If you are not currently using MCAS, please select the appropriate method below 
and choose the forgot/reset password option. This will then send an email to your 
account enabling you to create a password. 
  

Apple App Store Download Link 

Google Play App Download Link 

Web browser Link 

Once in MCAS, please select 'Admission Form' on the left and amend student details 
accordingly. Select 'View Parental Consents' to consent to Biometrics, medicines etc, 

 

 

http://goog_181567147/
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/mychildatschool/id1394575255
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.bromcom.mcas&hl=en_GB&pli=1
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin


 

 

and 'View Your Personal Details' to ensure your details are correct. Please ensure 
you submit changes on any pages you amend. 

  
If at any time you encounter a password issue then please visit: 
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSForgottenLogin 
  
For other MCAS related issues then please email mcas@theangmeringschool.co.uk  
Please allow 2 working days before querying.  In addition please bear in mind it is 
half term next week so the email will be monitored but not daily so please bear with 
us for a reply 

You can get more info here on our website. 

  

Regards 

Fiona Moppett 

The Angmering School 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSForgottenLogin
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/mychildatschool/

